
TO: The Honorable Board of Selectmen 
FR: Ryan Rossi HARBORMASTER 
RE: Proposed Changes to the Harbor Department fee and Fine Schedule 
 
 
I am requesting to update the Fee and Fine Schedule from the Chilmark Waterways Rules and 
Regulations to reflect our current rates for transient slips, and to change the rate for transient 
moorings to $35.00 for ALL transient moorings.  
The current rates for transient moorings are $31.00 for inner harbor moorings and $21.00 for 
outer harbor moorings. Changing all moorings to the same price will alleviate the need for 
discounting boaters who occupy outer harbor moorings. 
I have researched mooring rates for marinas in our area and have found that $35.00 is a fair 
and affordable rate. 
 
Respectfully, 
Ryan Rossi 
Harbormaster 


